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[image: image2.wmf]Hello! My name is Mrs. Carlson! I will be your child’s   

first grade teacher for this upcoming school year! We  

will be learning, laughing, and having a ton of fun in room 102! I’m very excited to meet all of my NEW, shining students buzzing into first grade! 
You will receive a yellow bee for your child to wear during the first few weeks of school. Please write your child’s first/last name AND their bus number returning home from school on the BEE. I have already indicated my name and room number on the label of the bee. Hopefully, this will help to avoid any confusion during the beginning weeks of school. 
I look forward to watching my new students learn, blossom, and grow throughout the year! A list of supplies, specifically Mrs. Carlson’s class, will be sent home at a later date to ensure the most success for your first grader’s classwork and homework routine. To help your child begin the year organized, it is best if supplies are purchased, prepared, and ready before the first day of school!

Enjoy the rest of the sunny days and warm weather during your summer vacation!
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See you in September!
With love & a hug,


                                



     Mrs. Carlson   
